
Lights in the Park Committee Meeting Minutes 

Monday, March 4, 2024 

5:04 PM – 5:44 PM 
 

Present:  Gayle Glumac, Joshua Kuhl, Mike Swick, Maggie McDonald, Tyler Weber, 

Michael Schackmann, Mindy Hartke, Matt Tarr, Amy Tarr and Melissa Brooks 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:04 PM. 

 

• Start date for display setup will be the weekend of October 26 and 27, with a rain 

date of November 2 and 3.  

• Plan to have the opening for Lights in the Park the week of Thanksgiving and run 

until after the first of the new year.  

• Predicting to have room for 10 new displays.  Advertisement for donation of 

display will start in June.  There will be a small application completed upon 

donation.  

• Volunteers will work the donation shed on the weekends.  

• Tear down and storage of displays will be targeted for January 6.   

• The park will remain open during these months.   

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:44 PM. 

 

Submitted by: 

Gayle Glumac – Chairman  


